
News This Week –20th December 2022

“Information contained in this newsletter may not be the views of the Management Committee”

The Staff & Management 
Committee Wish all members a 
Happy & Safe Christmas

For the next two weeks we will be operating 1 tee starts
PLEASE BOOK to avoid disappointment
and waiting for next available tee slot.

Waihi’s Average rainfall

The actual rainfall was 346mm in November, so far this month 364mm.
Great for growing grass-The course will look a picture once it dries
The green-staff are working hard ensuring the course is groomed

for the holiday period, please note there may be a bit of loose grass about.

BOOK ONLINE
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